Space available for last bus trips of the
season

BAYTOWN, TX — There’s still time to join the Lee College Senior Adult & Travel
Program for bus trips this month to two special theater productions: the “Bridges of
Madison County” under the stars in downtown Houston, and “Barefoot in the Park” at
the intimate A.D. Players Theater in River Oaks.

“The Bridges of Madison Country” trip is set for Tuesday, Jan. 19. Participants will leave
Baytown at 4:45 p.m. and travel into downtown Houston for dinner before the show,

a Tony Award-winning musical adaptation of one of the most romantic stories ever
written. The fee for the trip is $45, which includes tickets and transportation.

The “Barefoot in the Park” trip is set for Thursday, Jan. 28. Travelers will board the bus
in Baytown at 4:30 p.m. and enjoy dinner in the Galleria area before the show, written
by Neil Simon and performed by one of the largest resident theater companies in the
city. The $36 trip fee includes tickets and transportation.

Registration for bus trips is ongoing; seats are filled on a first-come, first-served basis
with a waiting list in case of cancellations. To sign up, call the Center for Workforce
and Community Development at 281.425.6311 or visit in person at 909 Decker Drive in
Baytown.



